
Your local surgeries 
Wellington Road Surgery and Linden Hall Surgery 

are working with 
Telford & Wrekin CCG and Wrekin Council 

to introduce a new health and social care initiative 
in Newport.

This service, called Social Prescribing, will provide 
advice and signposting to services available in our area. 

It will be available to everyone in Newport. 

If you would like to be part of the patient working group 
please contact 

Sharon Smith: 01952 580478, sharon.smith90@nhs.net




